
Walking on Course and Fishing Policy - Graymere Country Club      
Adopted May 26,2020 

 

Walking on the Course is allowed only for a member or guest who is golfing. No 

other walking by members, or members’ family is allowed. This is for safety and 

liability reasons. 

Fishing on the Course is not allowed by members, or members’ family either at 

the pond on #5, or in any of the creek that run through the Course. 

Non-members are not allowed on the Course, and thereby are not allowed to 

walk or fish. 

 


